
Report of the Higher Education Subcommittee 
of the 

Arkansas Legislative Council 
 

August 20, 2010 
 
 
Mr. Chairmen: 
 
Your Higher Education Subcommittee met on August 19th, 2010,  and reports the discussion and 
consideration of the following items and presentations by the noted speakers: 
 

A. Dr. Jim Purcell, Director, Department of Higher Education, Institutions' Enrollment 
ACT/SAT Cut-off Scores 

 
B. Ms. Judy Trice, Senior Consultant, Middle and Secondary School Assessment, ACT 

Southwest Region, Austin, TX, Cut-off Scores and College Success 
 

C. Ms. Michelle Cruz Arnold, Director, Government Relations, Southwest Regional 
Office, and Patricia Renner, Senior Director for Government Relations, Midwest 
Region, The College Board (SAT), Austin, TX, Cut-off Scores and College Success 

 
D. Dr. Jim Purcell, Director, Department of Higher Education, Update on the Processing 

of Scholarship Applications 
 

E. Dr. Jim Purcell, Director, Department of Higher Education, Institutions' Expenditures 
for Remediation, Fiscal Year 1997 through Fiscal Year 2008 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
________________________________                    __________________________________                            
Senator Gilbert Baker, Co-Chair    Representative Johnnie Roebuck, Co-Chair 


